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[1] The photo was taken from the center of the 
proposed site, looking generally towards the north. 
The area is characterised by grassland, used for 
grazing purposes,  amongst others. In the 
foreground, there is a drainage line feeding into a 
small dam. 
 
The photo was taken during a site visit on 7 
November 2023, as part of the initial public 
participation phase. 
 
Approximate coordinates:  
S29°01'25.28" 
E29°49'32.35" 
 
 

 

 
[2] The photo was taken from the south of the 
proposed site, looking generally towards the north.  In 
the foreground, there is a forested area consisting of 
a mix of trees, with some species identified as black 
wattle. 
 
The photo was taken during a site visit on 7 
November 2023, as part of the initial public 
participation phase. 
 
Approximate coordinates:  
S29°01'36.89" 
E 29°49'47.92" 
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[3] The photo was taken from the east of the 
proposed site, looking generally towards the west. 
In the foreground, there is a drainage line feeding 
into a small dam. 

 
The photo was taken during a site visit on 7 
November 2023, as part of the initial public 
participation phase. 
 
Approximate coordinates:  
S29°01'1.37" 
E29°49'35.80" 

 

 
[4] The photo was taken from the north of the 
proposed site, looking generally towards the south. A 
road leading down to Ntabamhlope Road can be 
seen o the left hand side.  
 
The photo was taken during a site visit on 7 
November 2023, as part of the initial public 
participation phase. 
 
Approximate coordinates:  
S29°00'54.54" 
E29°49'32.18" 
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[5] The photo was taken from the north of the 
proposed site, looking generally towards the south. 
In the foreground, there is a forested area consisting 
of a mix of trees, with some species identified as 
black wattle. 
 
The photo was taken during a site visit on 17 
September 2024, as part of the initial public 
participation phase. 
 
Approximate coordinates:  
S29° 1'2.01" 
E29°49'17.65" 
 

 

 
[6] The photo was taken from the centre of the 
proposed site, looking generally towards the north-
east.   In the foreground, there is a drainage line 
feeding into a small dam. 
 
The photo was taken during a site visit on 17 
September 2024, as part of the initial public 
participation phase. 
 
Approximate coordinates:  
S29°01'10.07" 
E 29°49'27.74" 
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